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                                                        YEAR 8 ITALIAN FOOD EXPERIENCE 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers,  

Year 8 Italian students will participate in an excursion on Wednesday 19 June from 11.00 AM – 

1.20 PM to local food stores and restaurants, including Mercato, Va Bene and Panini Brothers, 

where they will experience different foods, products and brands, as discussed in the food topic in 

their Italian classes. 

 Students will walk as a group along Gorge Road between these locations and then back to 

school. Full school uniform must be worn for the excursion. 

 Students should bring a coat or umbrella if rain / bad weather is forecast for the day. 

 Students may wish to purchase their lunch / food at Mercato or Panini Brothers.  

If there are any problems or issues with these arrangements, please email the teacher on the 

following addresses: 

maria.kitching311@schools.sa.edu 

Lydia.dambrosio433@schools.sa.edu.au  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Maria Kitching    Lydia D’Ambrosio    Kevin O’Neil  

ITALIAN TEACHER   ITALIAN TEACHER    PRINCIPAL                                                                         
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